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COVID-19 Implications for current cohort 

 

On Monday 23rd March, Consett Academy Sixth Form closed due to Government 

guidelines. At this time staff were required to upload work and resources for remote 

learning. No live teaching took place.  

 

From Monday 15th June, Year 12 students returned to Sixth Form for five weeks, 

receiving two hours of face-to-face teaching per subject, per week. Teachers set 

supplementary work to be completed independently. The work continued to follow 

the subject specifications, however no formal assessments in controlled conditions 

were able to take place during this time. 

 

Throughout September we have been under local restrictions, limiting the 

opportunities for field work to be carried out. 

 

Between September 5th to October 12th, 66% of Year 13 had to self-isolate for two 

weeks. During this time, lessons were taught remotely.  

 

 


